
Press Release: 
 

Hampton Roads Rubber Duck Race Postponed Due to 

COVID-19 
 

(Chesapeake, VA) – March 13, 2020 – At Children’s Health Investment Program (CHIP), the health 

and wellness of our community is always our top priority. Therefore, after consulting with our local 

health professionals regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and at the urging of state officials, we will be 

postponing The Hampton Roads Rubber Duck Race to ensure the safety of all of our participants, 

employees, volunteers and sponsors. Each year the Hampton Roads Rubber Duck Race raises critical 

funds to support the mission of CHIP. We look forward to hosting an incredible event later this year 

and will advise as more information becomes available regarding a new date.  

 

“Although disappointing, this was not a hard decision to make. CHIP is fortunate to have like-minded 

corporate partners that stand with us as we put the health of the community first”, shared Trish 

O’Brien, President and CEO of CHIP of South Hampton Roads.    

 

 

About Children’s Health Investment Program Children’s Health Investment Program (CHIP of South 

Hampton Roads, or “CHIP") is a 501(c)(3) non-profit providing holistic home visiting with Parent 

Educators and Registered Nurses promoting health, school readiness and family self-sufficiency.  

Incorporated in 1998, CHIP serves prenatal women and children through age six, and their families in 

Chesapeake, Norfolk, Portsmouth and Virginia Beach. Recognizing that the first 2,000 days of child’s life 

lays the foundation for a child’s future health, academic and workplace success, CHIP is creating a 

brighter, more vibrant future for our kids, our families and our community.   For more information visit 

chipshr.org and connect with the organization on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 
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